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Subject:   
Stop Sign on Bethesda Ct at Dunbar Avenue. 

 
Details:  
This item was brought forward by Public Works.  The City will be reconstructing Dunbar Avenue in 2019.  This 
item will establish a Stop Sign on Bethesda Ct. at Dunbar Avenue.   
 
The Building and Grounds Committee voted unanimously to approve this item. 
 

 
Options & Alternatives:  
None considered. 
 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The associated cost for this approved signing is about $60 and is paid for out of the street reconstruction project 
account # 2010.68290 
 

 
Executive Action: 
The Department of Public Works recommends approval of this item. 

 
Committee Recommendation: 
The Building and Grounds Committee approved this item at their January 14, 2019, meeting.  This item will appear 
under the Consent Agenda for the February 5, 2019, Council meeting. 

 


